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Osage County Oil and Gas EIS�Public Listening Session on 


Draft Alternatives 





The Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) invites the public to attend a listening session to obtain information and provide comments on new draft alternatives which will be evaluated   as part of the Osage County Oil and Gas Environmental Impact Statement (EIS). The BIA is responsible for administering the development of oil and gas resources in Osage County for the benefit of The Osage Tribe. Additional information and draft documents will be available on the project’s website. 





The public listening session will be held: 





Thursday, April 6, 2017, from 3-6 p.m. CDT


Wah-Zha-Zhi Cultural Center


1449 W. Main


Pawhuska, OK 74056





Sign up at the meeting for a two-minute time slot to provide verbal input. The BIA encourages groups or organizations to elect a single representative to provide input on their behalf. Submit written comments at the meeting or mail or email them to the BIA at the address below. Comments are appreciated by May 8, 2017.





Need more information? Contact:


Jeannine Hale 


BIA Eastern Oklahoma Regional Office 


P.O. Box 8002


Muskogee, OK  74402-8002 


(918) 781-4660


Email: osagecountyoilandgaseis@bia.gov 


Website: http://www.bia.gov/WhoWeAre/RegionalOffices/EasternOklahoma/WeAre/Osage/OSAGEOilGasEIS/.














